 Blankenship, Johni N |

From: | Doug Latimer <edouglatimer@gmail.com>
Sent: . _ Tuesday, June 30, 2015 2:29 PM
To: ‘ Blankenship, Johni

Subject: ordinance 2015-18.

I support the idea of equalizing the tax burden for borough funded healthcare within the borough; I do not
support the half-measure proposed. We definitely need health care vpractioners here in Seldovia after the

retirement of Dr. Reynolds.
The only fair measure would be to place the entire borough under one service area This would probably result

in a slight reduction for some taxpayers and minimize the burden on the remainder.

The proposed ordinance would, ate best, be a half measure. It would then become a significant barrier to
passage of the best solution

Respectfully -

Doug Latimer

p.'s. please read this into the record on Friday, Juloy 5; I will be unable to attend



